All change at the KTBA

As they had previously announced at our AGM last year, both KTBA President

John Cudmore and SecraaryRuemryMolrethﬁfnnth*puMuof
10 February 2007. In addition, Vice President David Pitt and Alan Petherick

have also decided to retire. JohnCudnondeuemrywll,I-wcnr,be
staying on as members of Council.

Immpwwmmmmeappmmmdhﬁbwm”orm
Pmldent,GeorgeKrajﬂnldasVleePruldentandJohnLyalluAm

Secretary.

Our thanks and appreciation go to John Cudmore, Alan Petherick, Rosemary
Moll and David Pitt in recognition of their enthusiasm and and hard work in
the organisation and running of the KTBA for so many years. We now wish
Mike, George and John Lyall every success in their new roles and look forward
toexpanslonofﬂ:eservleuprovldedbythem

OWLING ASSOCIAT

Within this newsletter is a tribute to David Percival who tragically passed away
last May. Sadly, we also lost Colin Pepler who died suddenly last year. Backin
the early 70's, Colin was one of England's leading youth bowlers and was a
founder member of the "Playboys" team that bowled at Cliftonville and
Chatham. In recent years, he was a member of Whitstable's "Roughnecks™
team. He was also an invitee at the 2006 KTBA Masters where he reached the
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The views expressed in this
magazine are not necessarily those

|
of the KTBA Executive Officers. {
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LATE DESPATCH OF TOURNAMENT ENTRY FORMS _ '
msmmmmmtmhmwhum_m%‘
have been too slow in distribution. For this, we apologise. Nnmnmkm“
will greatly improve the situation. chiﬂbeph‘nﬁmaﬁaad&opbtoonﬂ.meﬁ
with details of forthcoming tournaments. Ddihwiﬂabomaﬂhemwl.ﬂmmhq
below). Note that the KTBA Club Toumament has been delayed until later this year.

HELP US TO KEEP YOU IN THE PICTURE!

The KTBA imammmmfamﬂomebowﬁrgmhtm.ncﬂawh§
cannot be found there. Inadamimrweﬁsmnmmmdomhtoamh,q
mhm&mmumfmmmwmwwm— We will also
commumicate other important KTBA news in this manner. m«hmgﬂﬁmﬂy..‘,ﬁ
wemnwdﬂm(BmAMawmwwﬁememﬂmﬁrmwmdﬁ
bowlers. Thcidabeﬁgﬂmﬂ:erecbiabwiﬂpmmﬂxifanﬂimtooﬂnmmﬁaxd‘uﬂ*

We have already received a few e-mail addresses but we need more leagues involved if this is to wark
effectively. So,pkuedouemyarhgnihchdedbymdigacandoﬂaﬁu(cwb
Jerry.moll@btopenworld.com.

NEW KTBA WEBSITE!
mbpmmmhwwebdemjﬂnagﬁwhidIMHMbeﬁebkf.
you read this! Wenmedvdyinwhghcﬂﬂmiﬁﬂmbmﬁepﬁtmdu
and information for all Kent bowlers. So, please e-mail tournament results, interesting news items and,
indaed,myoonmumyounnyhne,tonickﬂn@wmﬂ.m

Shandywbeilmhadvaﬁimgymbmhe-aminemﬁ“eaavcy alfractive cost,
please contact Mike Winch at mikektba@hotmail.com or tel- 01795 535084.

FAILURE CLUB RELAUNCHED!
mwmmmvmmmwmmmrwm&u&-
Failures M!!Mg:mbadmkmemimhmmhmm_ﬁhﬁ! i
you have any complaints MymMQwMMemmwpude!

JOHN JOWDY'S "VIEWS FROM THE USA™
Inﬂﬂtmo:ﬂfsimeilaﬂm%htptwokingmidemtomby{dnkmy. John is one of the most
awomplid:edUSAbowlhgcoad:amdheiuboaled'quq’n-im His article relates to the
mnlfadmeo{hig;-techbowlhgbowhmdph. mmeatjmdpighemmkbﬂd&
mmmmmphmﬁdlrm

WEBSITES OF INTEREST
Amywam,dqukmvﬂywhﬂh.ahﬁ&ahkﬁ, what's mass bias?? Hyou want to
know@mbﬂueqneﬁu-,mdmmhe:}n&p&emmﬁ-i
Stornt’s excellent website. nmmavqwehfm-&hwmumﬂhu
Storm bowling ball for you! Go to www. r
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Kymm““?-bmymmbéahﬁil%mmm
articles which can be accessed at www bowlfmcom |
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